
 
 
From: dopmannouncement  
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 2:21 PM 
To: DOPM All Users <DOPMAllUsers@uabmc.edu> 
Subject: Computer Tip of the Week -- Record my meeting or presentation 
 
  

Record my meeting or presentation Brought to you by 

Rich Searles 
- Computer Tech  

(in MT-403) 

SITUATION:   
It would be helpful to have a recording of my next meeting or presentation. 

SOLUTION:  
If you conduct your meeting in MT605 or MT634 just let me (Rich) know and you will get a video 
formatted like the screenshot below.  I can also cut out parts you don’t want, add titles and make it 
ready for streaming.   
There is no cost associated with this. 
  

 
 

Was this helpful?   Do you have suggestions for a future Tip of the Week?   Do you have any other 
comments? 

Let us know at dopmHelp@uabmc.edu  
To see an archive of past Tips of the Week: http://www.uab.edu/medicine/dopm/help/totw  

  
 
 
 
 


